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June 18, 2020 

Dear Dodge Families:  

As you are well aware Dodge Elementary School is a Title 1 school and Federal 
Regulations require that parents in certain schools receiving federal education aid have 
the right to know about the qualifications of teachers and paraprofessionals employed in 
that school.  All teachers and paraprofessionals employed at Dodge Elementary School 
are highly qualified under those federal guidelines.  If, in the future your child is taught 
for four or more consecutive weeks by a teacher or a paraprofessional who is not highly 
qualified, you will be personally notified. 

Questions about this notice can be directed to the office of the principal or to the district 
Human Resources office at: lgowans@williamsvillek12.org or telephone: 716-626-8051. 

Have a great day, 

Mr. Charles A. Smilinich 

Principal  
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